
 
 
 

Nancy Smith                                    Patrick Ryba 
Director of Food Services             Administrative Assistant 
 

 
TO: Dr. Peggy Buffington 
  
FROM: Nancy Smith 
 
RE: GPO-Grocery bid 2024-2025 
 
DATE: June 13, 2024 
 
 
 
Please find included with this memo, documentation for the 2024-2025 GPO-Grocery bid 
renewal compiled for us by the Northern Indiana Educational Service Center.  The 
documentation shows that the HPS contract terms and conditions will apply to this 
renewal of the contract with HPS as the GPO and GFS as the GPO distributor.  HPS-
Gordon Food Service provides excellent customer service and quality products. 
 
I am recommending that the superintendent and the school board accept the bid submitted 
by HPS-GFS for the 2024-2025 school year. 
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